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December 19, 2024 
 
Robert Turner 
Chief Executive Officer 
American Tissue Services Foundation 
7900 N 70th Avenue 
Unit 106 
Glendale, AZ 85303 
 

Mr. Turner: 

This letter serves as official notice that ATSF’s Accreditation status shall be extended for a period commencing 
on January 15, 2025 (the "Original Extended Termination Date") and ending on March 16, 2025 (the "Extended 
Termination Date"). During this extension, all parties agree to remain in compliance with the standards, 
conditions, and provisions as directed by AATB’s requirements for Accreditation. 
 
We appreciate your continued participation in this important program of the Association. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Kimberly Delk-Brooks, MPA, Accreditation and Regulatory Affairs Manager 
 
 
cc:   Kip Hanks, Director of Accreditation and Regulatory Affairs 


